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September 21, 2011 
 
Ms. Betty McCauley 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

 
RE: First Communications, LLC 

Case No. 11-2870-TP-ATA 
 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 
 
We represent the above captioned company. At this time, we respectfully request that the Public 
Utilities Commission of Ohio withdraw the above captioned company’s BLES Tariff as the 
company does not have any BLES customers. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns relating to this matter, please contact the undersigned 
at (269) 381-8893 or patrick@crockerlawfirm.com. 
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